
 
 The school from Grigorauca receives 180 children. Only small repair works were done since the 

construction year (1970). The condition of the kitchen wing and the dining-hall was particularly bad.  
The German organization „KINDERMISSIONSWERK“, Aachen took over the costs for repair and 

equipment. 
The official opening of the newly repaired project took place on May 25, 2016. The bishop Anton 

Cosa blessed the project. Children were very happy to receive the first full meal in the newly repaired 
dining-hall.   
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